Dear Parents

Monday 23rd March

School is only open to those children of CRITICAL key workers. We are following the guidance from the Government and Local Authority to protect all **pupils** and **staff**. There has been some confusion over this in the last few days, this is the latest guidance.

https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/our_council/press_and_communications/latest_news/2020/March/Five-things-you-need-to-know-about-sending-your-child-to-school-key-workers-and-social-distancing.aspx



Five things you need to know about sending your child to school, key workers and social distancing

Important information for parents employed in key worker roles www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

From this guidance we will be open to only those parents that are **critical key** workers, have contacted us and are unable to make any further provision.

Please do not send your children into school unless you have spoken to the office via email or phone call.

We are providing emergency childcare provision, schools need to be empty as possible to minimise risk to all. The safest place for children is at home and parents working from home need to keep children home. Please see the following link for FAQ.

https://gov.wales/how-schools-will-work-during-coronavirus-pandemic



How schools will work during the coronavirus pandemic | GOV.WALES

What will the role of schools be after Friday 20 March? Schools are a cornerstone of communities, providing much more than simply education. In these challenging times, schools will become an essential part of the effort to respond to the huge challenge of COVID-19. Schools and school staff will be ...

gov.wales

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

S Price